
Attachment 5e – 2/27/15 

 

To:  Joel, Academic Senate Chair 

From: Mai and Roby ad hoc GE committee co-chairs 

Re:   Ad-hoc GE committee Report to the Academic Senate for 2/27/15 

 

Ad-hoc GE Committee Report to the Academic Senate for 2/27/15 

The ad hoc GE committee has reviewed and recommends PHIL 100 to be 

designated a GE course #7 Areas of Knowledge – Humanities and are in the 

process of reviewing two other courses for GE designation.  A motion was made 

by a member of the committee and was adopted by the ad hoc committee to 

provide guidance to the ad hoc committee members in evaluating GE designation 

proposals.  The committee is also working on guidelines to provide to faculty 

considering applying for GE designation. 

The co-chairs were invited by VCAA Joni Onishi to join the meeting of the DCs on 

February 5, 2015 to participate in a discussion of Foundations.  Joanne Itano, via 

telephone provided some information as well as answered questions regarding 

Foundation and the Foundation Board.  A discussion ensued and the DCs had 

plans to continue the discussion. 

 

 


